
Ombudsman/MP/ Secretary of State

If you have not received a satisfactory response from the Local Education Authority (LEA) you can write to the Local Government Ombudsman. Details of how to complain are on their website: www.lgo.org.uk/make-a-complaint. 

You can also contact your local Member of Parliament (MP) and ask for their intervention to try and achieve a resolution. You can find out who your local MP is by searching with your postcode on the following website: www.parliament.uk/mps-lords-and-offices/mps/

The final option is to write to, The Secretary of State, Sanctuary Buildings,
Great Smith Street, Westminster, London, SW1P 3BT.
